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The Gilmanton Board of Selectmen is seeking a 

Representative for the Town of Gilmanton  

to the Lakes Region Planning Commission. 
 

MISSION of the Lakes Region Planning Commission 
The Lakes Region Planning Commission is a non-profit association serving the 

people of the Lakes Region.  Our Mission is to provide a quality environment, to 
increase economic opportunity and to encourage cultural development by 
supporting local efforts with education, technical assistance, information, 

advocacy and responsive representation. 
 

The meetings are usually held on the last Monday of the month.  
 There are at least six Commission Meetings per year. 

For more information www.lakesrpc.org 
 

Please respond to Arthur Capello, Town Administrator, 
 Gilmanton, New Hampshire 

townadministrator@gilmantonnh.org 
Phone (603)267-6700  
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